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March 20, 2015

Marit Gamberg
273 E. Menomonee St
Milwaukee, WI 53202

RE: Resolution relating to the permanent historic designation of the Miller Brewing Company
currently known as the Milwaukee Institute of Art and Design Stadent Center at 266-272 E.
Erie Street, in the 4th Aldermanic District.

Dear Ms. Gamberg:

This letter is to inform you that the above matter will be considered at the April 20th Historic Preservation
Commission meeting, which begins at 3:00 p.m. in Room 301-B of Milwaukee City Hall, 200 E Wells St.

At this meeting, you or a representative may speak on your application for permanent historic
designation. Once this matter is acted on by the Commission, it shall be forwarded to the Common
Council for its action. If this is done, you will be notified of this meeting as well and will also be able to
speak at that time.
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